July 12, 2021
The City Council met in the Evansville Senior Center on July 12, 2021 with the following members present:  Chuck Steffenson, Colleen Shores, Cal Lundeen, Julie Aasness and Deb Berry and the following absent: NONE

Others Present: Don Peschel-School, Dan & Carrie Dolman, John Strand, Richard Novotny, Dave Bedore, Jerry Buse and Diana K. Olson
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Mayor Lundeen.  

A motion was made by Steffenson, seconded by Aasness and carried to approve the July 12th agenda with the addition of Dolman’s as 3A.


A motion was made by Berry, seconded by Steffenson and carried to approve the June 14th Council Minutes.
The Dolman’s would like to possibly build a 180x80 shed on the lots that Sherwin Carlson owns along County Road 82.  It would be for an expansion of their shop.

A motion was made by Aasness, seconded by Shores and carried to allow Dolman Auto (Dan & Carrie) to build a commercial building on the lots on Southview Street by County Road 82.  

The fire department served around 500 for their pancake feed.  They will be bringing the little tanker to Brian’s Repair to get fixed.


The Council is ok with the fire department looking at getting quotes to add an attached storage shed behind the new addition to the fire hall.  The City would look at paying half along with the fire department.

A motion was made by Steffenson, seconded by Berry and carried to approve the quote from Mark Lee Paving to pave the parking lot at the Community Center in the amount of $78,996.  The City will pay half and the school will pay the other half.
The City will retain ownership of the parking lot.

A motion was made by Steffenson, seconded by Shores and carried to approve the LG220 from the Evansville Sportsmen’s Club and waive the 30-day waiting period and 10% to the City to have a raffle on September 18, 2021 at the Railroad & 2nd Event Center.

A motion was made by Berry, seconded by Steffenson and carried to offer the part time maintenance job to Robert Feldman.
The Council would like mow letters sent out to those that have not mowed.

A motion was made by Steffenson, seconded by Aasness and carried to allow Jerry to attend the Rural Water Conference in August.

Lundeen-Opposed

The LMC dues will be going up 4%.

A motion was made by Steffenson, seconded by Aasness and carried to approve the July bills and authorize payment. (List Attached)

A motion was made by Aasness, seconded by Berry and carried to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 PM.      
Diana K. Olson
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